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22nd April 2020 
 

 
Dear Colleague, 
  
We wanted to send a HUGE thank you for the incredible response that you all made in our request 
for urgent lab gown donations last Friday. The response from schools, parents, governors and the 
community has been nothing short of fantastic and is making a real difference to our front line NHS 
staff. We are ever so grateful for your support and help which is truly inspiring. 
  
Take good care and stay safe. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

  
 
Rachael Shimmin        Tolis Vouyioukas   Neil Macdonald   
Chief Executive        Corporate Director,  Chief Executive Officer  
Buckinghamshire Council       Children’s Services  Bucks Healthcare NHS Trust 
          Buckinghamshire Council 
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